
BBP is open to take care of your child! 
We are continuing to utilize COVID-19 precautions and strictly 
enforce our COVID-19 management plan. 

• Our top concern is still the health and safety of our patients, staff, and 
providers.  

• Reminder: Well Child appointments will continue to be scheduled 
during morning hours. Sick appointments will be scheduled in the 
afternoon. Walk-in appointments are allowed from 1:00-1:30pm.  

• We are scheduling ALL visit types - well child, sports physicals, sick, 
mental health. **Don’t forget about other important appointments your 
child may need - sports physicals, mental health follow-ups, asthma 
care/PFTs, and allergy testing!** 

• Telemedicine appointments are readily available for most sick care.  

• BBP is striving to keep all patients up to date on their well child exams 
as well as immunizations during this time.  

• Contact BBP for questions and appointment requests. (830) 281-8367

We are still here to 
take care of all 

your child’s health 
needs. 

BBP remains 
dedicated to 

providing a safe 
environment for 

our patients, staff, 
and providers. 

We hope your 
family is well and 
safe during these 

ever changing 
times! 

WE ARE HERE 
We are remaining open for 

all visit types while 
utilizing COVID-19 

precautions in the clinic.

1
STAY WELL 

Contact us so we can meet 
all of your child’s health 

and wellness needs.

2
OUR GOAL 

Keep our patients healthy 
and get back to BBP 

normalcy while adjusting 
to current healthcare 

recommendations.
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